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IRS Verification Request 
IRS Number Verification Required 
Please submit with a completed 5106 form. 

 

NEXT STEPS 
Customs & Border Protection is requiring written proof from the Federal Government to 
verify the IRS number indicated on the CF 5106 is valid and assigned to the importer. 

We are required to submit a copy of a letter from IRS confirming your company IRS assigned 
number. If you do not have a letter from the IRS available, please contact the phone number 
below and the IRS will forward the principle of the firm making the request the necessary 
better. The IRS will not give this information to anyone other than the company on file. 

IRS info hot line- 800-829-0115. This phone number can be used by a principal of any firm to 
request a copy of their IRS Notice of Employer Identification Number (EIN). This document is 
the equivalent of a social security card but for a corporation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


